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St Joseph's
College

TOOWOOMBA

10 March 2020

Dear Parents, Carers and Year 11 Students,

As per the assessment calendar, the Year 11 exam block is from Friday, 13 March to Wednesday,
18 March 2020.

Please find attached the relevant schedule. Students are only required at school when they have
an exam or a scheduled session as per the outline.

Students need to attend in full school academic uniform and sign in and out at the Student
Entrance. They may work in the library; however, they will need to sign in and out of the library if
they are staying at school to study.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate in contacting me at the College.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Kerrie-Anne Fellenberg Mr/Kort Goodman
Assistant Principal Curriculum Principal

Let’s create your best future, together.




